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Copy to Secretary, USNRC (w/20 copies) 
Hon. George V. Begany, w/enc.  
Joseph Gallo, Esq.  
Angus Macbeth, Esq.  
Nicholas A. Robinson, Esq.  
James P. Corcoran, Esq, 
Carmine J. Clemente, Esq.

William J. Cahill, Jr.  
Vice Pres~dentN 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.~ 19j 

4 Irving Place. New York. N Y 10003 .  
Telephone (212) 460-3819 

~j~ot File 
May 1, 1975 

Re Indian Point Units 1 2 and 3 
Docket Nos. 50-3,?and 

50-286 

Mr. Angelo Giambusso, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Giambusso 

In accordance with Section 50.71(b)of the 
Commission's Regulations, Consolidated Edison 
Company of New York, Inc. submits herew:ith 
eight (8) copies of our Annual Report for 
1974.  

This report was distributed to the parties to 
the Indian Point Unit No. 3 operating license 
proceedingr at a session of the Atomic Safety 
and Licensing Board conducted on April 2, 1975.  
By copy hereof, we are transmitting 20 addi
tional copies to the Office of the Secretary 
of the Commission.  

Very truly yours 

enc. William J. Cahill, Jr.' 
mk Vice President
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